Office of the State Comptroller

PAYROLL BULLETIN

Subject ' Builetin No.
Alien Tax File On-Line Processing P-921

Date
November 1, 1996

The Alien Tax File On-Line Processing System, as explained in Payroll Bulletin P-914, dated
September 18, 1996, will be available to all affected agencies on November 4, 1996.




